
               
        

   
 
            

 
                 

             
                 

           
 

             
               

               
   

 
              
              
     

 
                  

                    
        

 
                  

        
 

  
 

  
 

   
   

 
   

  
 

Elisabeth  Barnard 

From: Ruth  McGrath  <ruthmcgrath@vtctgroup.org.uk> 
Sent: Tuesday,  May  7,  2024  2:54  AM 
To: Elisabeth  Barnard 
Cc: Elaine  Willemse 
Subject: Nevada  board  meeting  Thursday  9th  May  

WARNING - This�email�originated�from�outside�the�State�of�Nevada.�Exercise�caution�when�opening�
attachments�or�clicking�links,�especially�from�unknown�senders.�

Dear�Elizabeth,�

I�would�like�to�add�these�additional�information�to�our�previous�comments.�

VTCT�(ITEC)�to�express�our�sincere�interest�in�collaborating�with�the�Nevada�State�Board�of�Massage,�
particularly�in�cases�involving�sanctions�against�massage�therapy�providers.�We�understand�the�critical�
role�that�regulatory�bodies�like�yours�play�in�upholding�the�integrity�and�credibility�of�our�profession,�and�
we�share�your�commitment�to�ensuring�the�highest�standards�of�practice.�

Our�organization�is�deeply�invested�in�supporting�both�practitioners�and�regulatory�authorities�in�
maintaining�a�safe�and�ethical�environment�for�massage�therapy.�We�believe�that�by�working�together,�
we�can�eƯectively�address�any�issues�that�may�arise,�uphold�the�profession's�integrity,�and�ultimately,�
enhance�public�trust.�

We�believe�that�by�leveraging�our�collective�knowledge,�experience,�and�resources,�we�can�strengthen�
the�regulatory�framework�governing�massage�therapy�in�Nevada�and�promote�a�culture�of�accountability�
and�excellence�within�the�profession.�

We�are�eager�to�discuss�the�possibility�of�collaboration�further�and�explore�how�we�can�best�support�the�
Nevada�State�Board�of�Massage�in�its�mission.�Please�feel�free�to�reach�out�to�me�directly�to�schedule�a�
meeting�or�discuss�any�questions�you�may�have.�

Thank�you�for�considering�our�oƯer,�and�we�look�forward�to�the�opportunity�to�work�together�for�the�
betterment�of�the�massage�therapy�community�in�Nevada.�

Kind�regards,�

Ruth�

Ruth McGrath 
Head of International 

T +353 867824224 
ruthmcgrath@vtctgroup.org.uk 
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VTCT  supports  flexible working,  and I  may  have  sent  this email at  a  time that  suits  my personal and  work  commitments.   
Please  do not  feel the need  to respond outside of  your  regular  working hours.  
VTCT is a working name  of VocaƟonal Training Charitable Trust. A company limited by  guarantee registered in England
and a charity registered in England and Wales (295192) and Scotland (SCO49476).  iTEC, is a working name of EducaƟ
Ltd. A limited company registered in England and  Wales (3506156). Skills for  LogisƟcs is a limited company registered i
(0961781). Registered office (VTCT, iTEC and Skills for LogisƟcs): Aspire  House, Annealing Close, Eastleigh, SO50 9PX.   
Disclaimer:� This� email,� sent from� ruthmcgrath@vtctgroup.org.uk� to� ebarnard@lmt.nv.gov� on Tue� 7/5/2024� 09:53 UTC+00:00,� is� confidential� and� may� contain privileged� or� copyrigh
information.� If you� are� not� ebarnard@lmt.nv.gov please� notify ruthmcgrath@vtctgroup.org.uk� and delete� this email and� you� are� notified that disclosing,� copying, distributing or taki
action in� reliance� on the� contents� of this information� is� strictly prohibited.� Any views� or opinions� presented in this email are� solely� those� of the� author� and� do not� necessarily repres
those� of the company.� 
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